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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on 

the Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on 

Facebook when the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

         

 January 18th – Annual Chamber Meeting @ 12:10 PM 

February 2nd – Business to Business Luncheon- Open to the Community  
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